
  

 

City Tram Extension Project Update 
King William Road and North Terrace intersection night works  

 

The Department of Planning, Transport and Infrastructure (DPTI) would like to notify you of upcoming 
profiling and asphalting works at the intersection of King William Road and North Terrace as part of 
finishing works for the City Tram Extension. 

Night works will occur from 1am, Monday, 17 September until 4:30am, Thursday, 27 September 
each night, weather permitting.  

Speed and lane restrictions will be in place in the vicinity of the works, with one lane maintained in 
each direction at all times. Signage and traffic management will be in place to advise motorists of 
changed conditions.  Tram services will not be affected during these works. 

Every effort will be made to minimise noise impacts to nearby residents and businesses. However, 
some noise will be unavoidable during this period.  

Access to businesses, carparks and properties will be maintained throughout the works. 

DPTI appreciates your patience and cooperation whilst these important works are undertaken. 

For real time roadwork information, download the Addinsight app for Apple or Android or visit the 
Traffic SA website at www.traffic.sa.gov.au.   

To receive project updates via text or email register your interest at www.citytramextension.sa.gov.au. 

If you have any enquiries please telephone 1300 030 919 or email DPTI.CityTramExt@sa.gov.au 
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